
6(A - o

104/RJW/82/07/02/0 DISTRIBUTIONS Z,?-Ss

WMHT r/f
NMSS r/f

too'I/ WM r/f
WMHT: 31i4 CF

JUL 07 IM JBMARTIN
REBROWNING
MBELL
PALTOMARE
HJMILLER

Mr. Richard B. Goranson, Project Manager RWRIGHT & r/f
BWIP Project Office PDR
Richland Operations Office
U. S. Department of Energy
P. 0. Box 550
Richland, WA 99352

Dear Mr. Goranson:

In view of the large number of documents which, we understand, are
expected to be referenced in the Site Characterization Report for BWIP,
considerable advance work will be needed to ensure that the documents are
available to NRC at the time of the review of the Report.

On June 24, I mentioned this matter, by telephone, to David Squires and
inquired whether we could be provided now with the list of documents
referenced in the SCR. It was pointed out to me that some effort would
be required to prepare a single, unified list from the lists at the end of
each draft chapter. I assured David that our needs would be satisfied by
receipt of a copy of the references listed at the end of each chapter,
and no time need to be spent in developing a single master list.

May I have your response to our request of June 24. Thank you.

Sincerely yours,

Robert J. Wright, Senior Technical Advisor
High-Level Waste Management

Development Branch
Division of Waste Management

cc: Ralph Stein, DOE-HQ
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